
Monday 12th July

Summer Learning

Dear Parents/Carers,

We would like to say a huge thank you for all your support with your child’s learning over this past

year. It has been a challenging time but those families who have read with their child daily and

completed tasks set by the teacher, have enabled their child to keep making progress.

Over the summer we have prepared some packs of activities that you can do with your child at

home, to keep the learning ticking over during the long break. These activities will help your child to

continue developing basic skills that will help them to hit the ground running in September.

A pack will be sent home with your child/or emailed digitally.

Over the summer, children in TR,1 & 2 will still be able to access

the Read Write Inc books and videos. These will be posted on

Tapestry.

For children from T2-5 they will have access to an online library.

Please watch this VIDEO to find out how to access it.

It is so important that you listen to your child read every day. CLICK HERE FOR READING TIPS.

There will be prizes in September for any children

who complete the bingo reading challenge (this

will be sent home in the activity pack)

https://www.loom.com/share/79047a19fdd845d5b93e78423b9d1478
https://www.stbernardsrc.co.uk/_site/data/files/documents/FED4DB218EA66A89D950FA339DB982CB.pdf


Don’t forget your child can still access the learning apps over the summer.

And most importantly, enjoy time as a family making great memories. Experience, talk, laugh,

explore and have a brilliant summer.

Thank you for your support

Mr Jevons and Miss Reid


